
I stand opposed to this bill and the perceived last minute workaround to get it pushed through. 

Businesses and organizations operated in good faith to fulfill the letter and spirit of their PPP loans. Many organizations are still just 
barely getting by and this is not the time for a tax increase, let alone one that is being moved forward with sudden schedule 
changes.

The State revenue forecast - even without Federal stimulus - is going to be at record highs. Do not put more challenges on 
businesses and non-profits by taxing these forgivable loans as income. Many could not survive it and it's not right.

Thomas Engel


